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 HB 2090:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which provides that person engages in
unlawful trade practice, if person publishes on website related to person’s business, or in
consumer agreement related to consumer transaction, statement or representation of fact in
which person asserts that person, in particular manner or for particular purposes, will use,
disclose or dispose of information that person requests, requires or receives from consumer
and person uses, discloses or disposes of information in manner not in accordance with
person’s statement or representation.

In other words, it would be an unlawful trade practice for an enterprise to make use of a
consumer's personal information in a way different from statements that the enterprise makes
on that subject.  This seems to be an absolute minimum level of consumer protection, since
the bill does not prevent the enterprise from changing its "statement or representation" at any
time.
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